City of Albugquerque

P.O. BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

December 22, 2000

David B. Thompson, P.E.
THOMPSON ENGINEERING
2060 Main Street, Suite E
Los Lunas, New Mexico 87031

Re:  Grading and Drainage Certification — McDonald’s/Gas Station
(J-14/D109) (SE corner Broadway & Lomas)
Engineer’s Stamp dated 11/2/1999
Engineering Certification dated 12/22/2000

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated December 22, 2000, the
Engineering Certification for Certificate of Occupancy for the project referred to above is
disapproved.

Prior to issuing a permanent Certificate of Occupancy, the revised storm inlet on Lomas Blvd
needs to be included on the Engineers Certification which will require the City’s storm drainage

mainenenance inspector’s signature on the submittal prior to approval.

Keep in mind the engineers certification should state the Certificate of Occupany does not
include the future pad site.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please call me at 924-
3986.

Sincerely,

Bidly 4. Bl

Bradley Bingham, P.E.
Hydrology Division

xc: Teresa Martin
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